

Pinellas County Fire Chiefs Association

Richard E. Graham President

> David Mixson Vice-President

Josh Stefancic Secretary/Treasurer

> Heather Burford Member at Large

> > Tom Jamison Past President

April 20, 2021

Mr. Greg Woodrum Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 12490 Ulmerton Road - Suite 134 Largo, FL 33774

RE: EMSAC Nominations

Dear Mr. Woodrum,

As you know Fire Chief Tom Jamison is retiring soon and his position on EMSAC needs to be replaced. On behalf of the Pinellas County Fire Chiefs Association I am writing this letter as our official nominations for the EMSAC committee. We have selected Fire Chief Chad Pittman as the primary respresentative. In additon, we have selected Fire Chief Scott Young as the Alternate respresentative. If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Graham

President